

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

December 22, 1993

Jack Thompson 4485 Alydar Burleson, Texas 76028

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Thank you for your recent letter and your interest in being of service to Cherokee people. It was unclear to me whether you were interested in providing volunteer services or whether you were seeking employment.

If you are seeking volunteer work, we have a number of opportunities during the summer for volunteers to work in Cherokee tribal communities. If you are interested in employment, I will be happy to send a job application.

Best wishes and congratulations on your new membership.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief